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Hi there
We live at 1239 Gregory Rd.

Regarding the proposed rezoning, 1 have concerns as this particular vineyard is iconic for West
Kelowna. Look at tourism sites, it shows these vines against the backdrop of green bay, the
lake etc.

Not knowing the plans for this area, i would strongly recommend to first review the current
state of 'over development' of existing land. One just has to look at facebook marketplace or
craigslist to find many investors dropping the price of their rents. Nobody wants to move to
Kelowna to live in 600sq foot condos. There is too many condos now.

Thank you

Candice Gracie
Gregory Rd.





